
August	27,	2018	
The	Honorable	Yvette	D.	Clarke	
222	Lenox	Road,	Suites	1&2	
Brooklyn,	NY	11226	
Re:	Letter	from	Congressman	Mike	Thompson	dated	August	20,	
2018,	about	Judicial	Conduct	Complaint,	02-18-90028-jm		
Dear	Ms.	Clarke,	

By	a	funny	coincidence,	I	got	a	letter	about	this	complaint	from	the	
United	States	Court	of	Appeals	for	the	Second	Circuit	on	the	same	day	I	
got	the	letter	Congressman	Mike	Thompson	sent	to	me	and	you.		

	
I	am	writing	to	request	a	meeting	with	you	or	your	staff	to	explain	

why	you	should	get	involved	in	this	conflict	I	am	having	with	Columbia	
University	about	the	arguments	for	God’s	existence.	

	
As	you	well	know,	many	political	conflicts	in	the	United	States	are	

rooted	in	conflicts	or	disagreements	about	religion.	I’m	faxing	this	letter,	
as	well	as	the	four-page	letter	I	sent	to	all	members	of	the	House	of	
Representatives,	to	Catherine	O’Hagan	Wolfe,	Clerk	of	the	Court.		

	
	
Very	truly	yours,	
	
	
David	Roemer	
345	Webster	Ave.		Apt.	4-O	
Brooklyn,	New	York	11230	
347-414-2285	
david@dkroemer.com	
mailed	and	faxed	to	202-226-0112	
	
	


